
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
20 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Residential Care residents and families 
 
 
We have a further update on the status of the outbreak in our Lillipilli wing. 
 
Following the completion of the required monitoring and testing regime we are very 
pleased to communicate that the Public Health Unit have officially declared the 
outbreak in Lillipilli wing closed. 
 
In addition to participating in plaza visits and excursions, which recommenced for the 
majority of Lillipilli residents last week, Lillipilli residents are now able to enjoy in-
room visits from Wednesday 21 September 2022.   
 
Once again, we thank all of our residents, families and staff for their support through 
this outbreak.    
 
Please share with family and friends who may not be on our mailing list. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelli Potts 
EXECUTIVE MANAGER 
OPERATIONS & FINANCE 

 


